
 

 

We’re counting down to the 

NSPCC Number Day 2017! 

 

 
Dear parents and carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their annual 

Number Day on Friday 3rd February 2017.  

Making maths meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, “can-
do” attitude towards it.  From Nursery through to Year 6, we are busy planning 

hands-on creative maths lessons that will allow the children to see maths in an 

inspiring and exciting way.  

On Friday 3rd February, we will be taking part in Digits Dress Up where pupils 

will be invited to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, 

cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). We are kindly asking for a £1 donation for 
anyone who partakes in this number challenge! 

To support this important charity we will be organising a cake sale in school at 
breaktimes, which will further raise funds for the NSPCC cause. If you would like 

to donate cakes for the sale, please bring them to the Junior office by the 

morning of Friday 3rd February at the latest.  

It all adds up 

We’re looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate 

your support. All the money we raise across the Heathfield Federation will make 

an enormous difference to children today and help change the lives of children 

tomorrow. 

Thank you in advance for your help and support.  

 

Christine Morgan 

Deputy Head 


